
 

 

September 2025 

Dear Parents/Carers 

RE: Scalby Academy Open Evening 

I hope this letter finds you well.  

It is our pleasure to invite you and your child to our Y6 Open Evening on Wednesday 24th 
September – 5.00pm to 7.00pm. 

During the evening, our headteacher Chris Robertson, will give a speech outlining the 
Scalby Academy vision and educational offering. Parents and students will have an 
opportunity to visit our amazing staff within their department areas and take part in 
various activities across the subject areas within our school. You will also have an 
opportunity to engage and speak with staff members about Scalby Academy and to ask 
questions about our curriculum at KS3 and KS4. 

On the evening, you will be assisted by our Year 7 student guides, all of whom are eager 
and willing to help you navigate the school site. They will also be more than happy to 
answer any of your questions from their own perspective as students. Members of our 
Senior Leadership Team and Learning Managers will be on hand to answer questions and 
provide information on the day-to-day organisation of the school and about how we help 
nurture and support our students through their time at Scalby Academy. 

We are confident that you will find the evening an enjoyable and informative experience, 
providing an effective introduction into the Scalby Academy community. Our aim is to 
allow you to find out as much as you can about our school and to experience first-hand 
the educational offering we provide for our students. 

I look forward to your attendance on the evening. 

Kind Regards 

 

 

Mr R Dunn 

Assistant Principal – Quality of Education  


